
NATIONAL NIGHT OUT 
AUGUST 3, 2021

National Night Out (NNO) takes place every year on the first Tuesday  
in August. Neighbors come together to meet each other, share food,  

play games, and generally have tons of fun!
Events are held in neighborhoods across the city. 

Our city leads the nation for NNO participation!
Every year, thousands of residents take part in the festivities.

Holding an NNO gathering gives you and your neighbors:
• A reason to have a social gathering with your neighbors

• Time to build important relationships that keep your neighborhood safe
• A chance to get to know each other and local police officers

Each neighborhood plans its own event. Examples include:
Block parties • Festivals • Parades

    Cookouts • Youth activities • Public information events
COVID-safe protocols are encouraged.

To see if your block is registered and to sign up for a street closure permit,
email NNO coordinator Luther Krueger: luther.krueger@minneapolismn.gov

COMMUNITY MEETING
AUGUST 2, 2021

6:30-8:00 pm

Affordable Housing Presentation
Proposed for 29th St & 12th Ave So

Reuter Walton, developer will present on this proposal which includes:
• Affordable Housing at 30-50% area median income ($30,000-$50,000 approx)

• 1, 2, & 3 bedroom units 
• 5 stories • 86 units, 62 parking spots
• Access to the Midtown Greenway

• Adjacent to CEPRO Park • Outside Children’s playground 
Zoom link will be posted on www.midtownphillips.org
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